
	

	
	

 
Applicants Sought for Assessment Appeals Board 

	

 

o Several vacancies must be filled 
o Board hears appeals by Alameda County taxpayers  
o Application can be obtained online 

 
Alameda County is seeking to fill several vacancies on its Assessment Appeals Board.  Created by the 
Alameda County Board of Supervisors, the Assessment Appeals Board hears appeals by Alameda County 
taxpayers who disagree with the taxable value assigned to their property by the County Assessor. This value 
determines the amount of property taxes to be paid by the property owner.  
 
To be considered for appointment to the Assessment Appeals Board, an applicant must have a minimum of 
five years' professional experience in California as a certified public accountant or public accountant, licensed 
real estate broker, attorney, or property appraiser accredited by a nationally recognized professional 
organization. 
 
Property Appraisers are strongly encouraged to apply, but anyone with an interest in the position who meets 
the qualifications is welcome to apply. 
 
Apply by completing the Boards and Commissions Application online at http://www.acgov.org/bc/, click on the 
GET INVOLVED button. Submit the completed/signed application to the member of Board of Supervisors 
representing your district. The mailing address is 1221 Oak Street, Suite 536, Oakland, CA  94612. 

 

For more information, contact: 

Anika Campbell-Belton, Clerk of the Board 
(510) 272-6984 

	

July 18, 2018 

January 25, 2018 


